
Call for Travel Scholarship Applications

The York University Department of Physics & Astronomy is pleased to announce three travel scholarships to 
attend the 2016 Canadian Association of Physicists (CAP) conference at the University of Ottawa during June 
13-17, 2016 (http://www.cap.ca/en/congress/2016). This is an excellent opportunity to get exposed to a broad 
range of physics and biophysics research topics “outside the classroom”. Each scholarship will be for $400 to 
defray costs associated with attending (i.e., bus/train travel, shared hotel, registration via CAP membership, 
and a daily food allowance).

Who —> All York undergraduate PHYS and BPHS majors are eligible to apply, including those who will 
graduate in 2016.

What —> Interested students should prepare a 1 page proposal that includes: 
- name, major, and year entered
- description of why you want to attend and what you hope to gain
- current GPA (along with a brief description justifying any weaknesses in this regard; a low GPA will not 
necessarily preclude you from consideration, so donʼt be discouraged from applying)
- brief description for budget justification (i.e., outline how you'll use $400 to attend the event)
- one name of a reference (e.g., professor you have worked with or know well from a course)

Who —> Send your 1 page proposal (as a pdf) to Janaki De Camillis (janakiw@yorku.ca). Any questions can 
be directed to Prof. Chris Bergevin (cberge@yorku.ca).

When —> Deadline for proposal submission is Wednesday, April 20th 2016.


